
From: Bugarin, Myrian M.  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 8:45 AM 
Subject: Furniture Donation 

  

Amount: 106,491.30 

 
Good Morning Lauren, 
 
I am following up on the phone message I left you. Please let me know what else is needed 
for ethics board notification of the CPD Quiet Room furniture donation form The Chicago 
Police Foundation. Thank you. 
 
Best, 
 

 

Sgt. Myrian Bugarin  
 


